
Revised Elders Minutes 
March 9, 2015 

 
 

Attending: Dianne Brim, Rob Woodard, Matt Wooley, Fran Krohn & Cathy King 
 

- Dianne opened the meeting in prayer 
- Cathy gave a devotional on God missing our presence 
- Praise & Prayer 

 
1) Elders budget updates 

 Our expenditures were up because of pulpit supply and Women’s retreat 

2) Child protection policy update 

3) CE update 

 CE is sifting through what it should look like and accomplish 

 Rob says they outlook is positive 

4) Pulpit supply 

 Ben Skinner will be speaking on March 15th  

 Worship team for Ben is still being formed 

 Matt will oversee the service on March 15th  

 Betty Jo Steele will speak on March 22nd  

- Rob will oversee that service 

5) A request from Jeri Braskett 

6) Joy Bible study has requested funds from the elders 

 Funds would offset some debt and provide for future study materials 

 The elders will find money in our budget for current needs 

 A line item will be added to our budget for the upcoming year 

7) The Youth would like to take on running a worship service this spring 

 The elders agreed 

8) Dinner Eight discussion 

 Dianne would like to see Cherry Grove re-start dinner Eight groups 

 There was agreement among the elders 

 A coordinator is needed 

9) We need to let the Congregation know that the Minutes of the all meetings are posted 

in the foyer 

- It will be added to the announcements on Sunday 

10) Membership class update 

11) No issues to take to the next business meeting 

12) Next meeting will be April 6th , 2015 @ 7:00 

13)  Dianne will give the next devotional 

14)   Fran closed the meeting in prayer 


